
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  February 3, 2022 

Subject: Rental License Revocation – 814 Sanburnol Drive NE 
 
Danielle Jones, the owner of rental property located at 814 Sanburnol Drive NE, has submitted 
her renewal rental license application and fees to the City. 
 
Staff is requesting the City Council adopt a motion to deny the resolution revoking the rental 
license for 814 Sanburnol Drive NE. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 


